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Subject: FW: Youth Sports
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From: Julie Enea

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:47 AM
To: Thomas R. Warne

Cc: Candace Andersen

Subject: FW: Youth Sports

Tom, | received the attached news clip this morning from a District IV constituent. A transcript is below. Apparently, the
constituent is looking for clarification about whether youth football games can proceed in light of the Governor’s
comments.

Julie

Transcription: The Pac 12 may be moving closer to bringing back football and other sports. This fall, the conference
cleared one big hurdle by teaming up with a healthcare company to provide daily testing of student athletes for the
Corona virus. Governor Newsom, spoke with Pac12 commissioner, Larry Scott today.

Newsom said, while there are restrictions on how many players can practice in a group together, there is no regulation
to keep teams from playing. “There's nothing in the state guidelines that denies the PAC 12 from having conference
games. There's nothing in our guidelines. The state put out that denies these games, uh, from occurring.”

The PAC 12 and mountain West conferences are still on the sidelines after the big 10 held a second vote and changed
course deciding to begin play in October. In a statement, the PAC 12 said individual universities will reach out to County
health officials to seek clarification on what is required to resume.

From: Chris Wikler

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:25 AM
To: Julie Enea

Subject: FW: Youth Sports

Hi lulie,

Forwarding another question for the ad hoc today. Apologies that it is coming day of, and thanks in advance for
including.

Chris Wikler

Office of Supervisor Karen Mitchoff
District IV, Contra Costa County

Sign up to receive updates from Supervisor Mitchoff here.



This message is being sent on a public e-mail system and may be subject to disclosure under the California Public Records
Act.

From: Casey Copeland
Date: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 at 7:29 PM
To: Supervisor Candace Andersen , SupervisorMitchoff

Subject: Youth Sports
Good evening supervisor Andersen and Mitchoff. | hope you both are doing well.

| know you both are extremely busy and I’'m sure are still being inundated with emails about when we will return to
some form of normalcy.

Tonight | watch governor newsom talk about college sports returning this fall and he mentioned that the state does not
have any guidelines against the Pac 12 conference having games. It’s very confusing.

How does his comments affect youth sports in contra costa county? Do you see us getting closer to being able to host
leagues any time soon?

I've attached the comments from the governor.
| appreciate you reading my email.

Casey Copeland





